Twin Oaks                                                                                        March.28th, 2007

Dear Mrs. Salata,

     I am writing this letter to you because I enjoyed your book. I also wanted to know why you were inspired to write this book. Your book was very interesting. Our school liked your book so much that we decided to make a hockey game every year with the grade 4’s and only the grade 4’s read the book. I loved reading your book because now I like hockey more than I used to. It was really fun reading your Mice at Center Ice book. I hope you can write more books about mice and rats. My favourite part of the story was when there was the heist. I hope you could come to our school one day!
                                    Sincerely your friend, Cynthia!
                                             From: Cynthia 
